
Mr. Charles L. Davis 
Director of Finance 
City of A lanta 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Charles: 

July 7, 1969 

Th.e Urban Corps Project Director has surveyed those enrollees ~ho will 
be required to use their automobiles in the course of their work this summei­
and concluded that they will drive about 1, 700 miles in total each month. 
For one-halt of June plus all of July and August this will com to bout 4, 300 
miles for the total pl"ogl'am. 

This is to request, therefore, that you tran fer $500 from Account G-2S-62-770U 
to a new Account G-25-62-SOOU. 

Ve ry truly yours, 

GJB:je 




